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American Society of Home Inspectors (ASHI) Foundation 
Announces Continued Commitment to Charitable Giving  

These funds will support Habitat for Humanity 

 

Springfield, MA, September 9, 2024 – The ASHI Foundation presented a $1,500 donation and pro-
bono inspection services to the Springfield Massachusetts Chapter of Habitat for Humanity to help 
with their ongoing efforts to make the dream of owning a home tangible for future homeowners. 
ASHI President Mark Goodman and Past ASHI President Lisa Alajajian Giroux presented the 
donation at the ASHI New England InspectionWorld On the Road Event.  

The goal of ASHI working with Habitat for Humanity is to educate new home recipients and to help 
them become successful homeowners. 

As home inspectors, ASHI members are uniquely positioned to understand the profound 
significance of a home. Beyond being just a shelter, a house represents a place where families can 
start new chapters of their lives, come together, and build lasting memories.  

“Becoming a homeowner was always a dream of ours.” Said recent Habitat for Humanity award 
recipients and new homeowners Leslie and Jason. “We would often find ourselves driving down the 
street on our way home, and we would often talk about how amazing it would be to have more 
space, a yard, and a home to call our own. This dream seemed just out of reach, about as possible 
as winning the lottery.” 

For more information about the work of ASHI Foundation, please visit us at 
https://www.homeinspector.org/About/ASHI-Foundation/About-the-Foundation 

### 

About ASHI Foundation 

The The ASHI Foundation provides an avenue for home inspection professionals to support 
charitable giving that makes a difference ASHI Foundation 

https://www.homeinspector.org/About/ASHI-Foundation/About-the-Foundation


As home inspectors, we aim to help families make smart decisions about buying a home. Given this 
position, it's safe to say that ASHI understands better than most just how important a home can be. 
It's more than a roof over a family's head; a house can start the next chapter of one’s life. Whether 
that means creating a place for people to come together or settling down with a family, a home 
becomes a foundation. Along with education-related awards, the ASHI Foundation will focus on 
charities centered around housing for needy individuals. 

The ASHI Foundation's goal is to have a positive impact on the communities we serve. By teaming 
up with local and national charitable organizations, the foundation hopes to maximize the amount 
of service and aid it can provide as inspection professionals. One of the many ways ASHI members 
can accomplish this goal is by supporting a local charity in the host city of our national conference, 
InspectionWorld, every year. 

 


